
WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT FROM US

KIDS Ministry: Sundays at 8:30, 10 & 11:30 a.m. • Wednesdays 6 to 8 p.m.
STEP (Mothers Day Out): Tuesdays & Thursdays • 9 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

MOPS: Second Monday of every month • 9:30 to 11:30 a.m.

•	Professionally cleaned rooms and bathrooms.

•	Lots of hand sanitizer. Adults and children will be required to clean hands after each activity.

•	Teachers will wear masks.

•	Children will be sent home if they have a runny nose, fever, cough, or any signs of sickness. 
Post-COVID means we have to take greater precautions to protect, so if your child is suffering 
from allergies, stay home. We will not be administering temperature checks BUT a child with a 
temperature of 100.4° or more will be sent home, and the child will be fever-free for 24 hours 
without medicine before they can return to the Children’s Center or Admin Center for activities.

•	We are doing our best to make room capacities at a smaller level, especially in preschool.

•	Toys, games, supplies, etc. will be changed out after each service. Those will be sterilized for the 
next meeting time and new supplies will be introduced for each service that have been cleaned 
and sterilized. Our STEP program will change out supplies multiple times throughout the day.

As our church family begins to be  “together,” we are excited that your children will once again be here 
on campus. We have some new guidelines that we will have to get used to, and we hope that your family 
can be patient and work with our staff as we learn and strive to KNOW and OBEY God, with our new 
set of circumstances. Although these new guidelines are in place, please realize that these guidelines 
may change as our circumstances change.

We have prayed for this day when families return to the campus. We have prayed for regained 
community through worship and Bible study, and we are ready and eager to come alongside you as the 
spiritual leaders of your homes, to make sure that children KNOW and OBEY God.

Serving Together,

Jeffie



WHAT WE EXPECT FROM YOU 

•	No sick children.

•	ONLY ONE adult/teenager/grandparent/guardian for drop-off and pick-up. We are asking that all 
other adults stay outside the building.

•	EVERY adult/teenager/grandparent/guardian MUST wear a mask while in the building for drop- 
off and pick-up.

•	Wednesday night snack or meal for your child. Programming of Bible and Activities will not begin 
until 6:30 p.m. so that you have time to get food for your family. You can still drop off at 5:45 p.m. 
to get to your Life Group location but you MUST bring food for your child.

•	Sunday snacks will still be provided. STEP, MOPS and Sunday mornings will still provide snacks. 

•	STEP nap bedding must be carried home every day. 

•	Staff will fill water pitchers to be used in rooms so that only teachers with gloves are dispensing the 
water. All paper water cups will be thrown away after single use. At this time we will not be using 
water bottles on Wednesday nights. STEP and MOPS will follow the same procedures.

•	We will not be providing Wednesday night meals at this time. STEP will continue with children 
bringing their lunch on Tuesday and Thursday but no “Brown Bag” at this time.

•	Check-in computers will be wiped down by greeters (and parents can help) as much as possible 
during check-in times. They will be cleaned thoroughly before each service.

•	 Indoor Playground (“BACKYARD”) – IF used, will be sanitized after each class.


